
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

MOSQUITO CONTROL SERVICES 
 
 

The Town of Rye invites sealed proposals from qualified firms to perform mosquito control services for 

the year 2017. 

 

For a complete RFP contact the Office of Selectmen by phone at 603-964-5523 or by email at 

jireland2@town.rye.nh.us.   

 

Proposals are due at the Selectmen’s Office, Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870 no later than 

4:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 30, 2016.  Proposals shall be sealed and clearly marked on the 

outside as “RFP – MOSQUITO CONTROL SERVICES”.  

 

The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for whatever reason the Board of 

Selectmen determine is in the best interest of the Town. 

 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  Portsmouth Herald 11/4/16 

 
 

mailto:jireland2@town.rye.nh.us

